
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_152_23 
 

You asked:  
   

Please can you disclose, preferably by PDF, a copy of any statements issued to 

the media (whether in general or to specific news sources) by the Health Board 
or by Royal Glamorgan Hospital relating to the case of Bethannie Booth who died 

last month after several weeks in intensive care. 
 

Our response: 
 

We can confirm that the Health Board have not provided any statements to the 
media regarding Bethannie Booth's case. Nor have we been approached for 

comment by the media.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


